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I support keeping the City Council meetings in the evening - and doing that every
month of the year so residents have the best opportunity to view the meetings, and
can count on a regular time for Cable 14 broadcasts, as well as the live stream video.
The current practice of daytime meetings during the summer months is disruptive of
the objective of engaging the public in city affairs. I also think maximum time limits on
meetings should be put in place including mandatory lunch and supper breaks.
Councillor Ferguson has a good point about the difficuly of a meeting that went to 3
am, but changing the start time is the wrong solution. 

Don McLean Ward One
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